From: Simon, Timothy A.
Sent: 6/1/2011 11:04:29 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEA¢)

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC(C7);
Phillips, Paul S. (paul.phillips@cpuc.ca.gov); Escobar, Cristhian
(cristhian.escobar@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcec:
Subject: Re: PG&E Open Letter of Apology
Meredith,

Thank you for this personal notice and more important, the message conveyed.
Regards,

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com}
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 05:48 PM
To: Simon, Timothy A.

Cc: Cherry, Brian K <BKC7@pge.com>
Subject: PG&E Open Letter of Apology

Commissioner Simon,
The attached open letter of apology will run tomorrow in all major newspapers in PG&E's service

territory.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Meredith
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